
 

 

October 9, 2017 

 

Dear Participants and Sponsors of the Second Annual Marching Band Golf Outing, 

 

I want to extend my sincerest thanks to all of you that made our second event such a tremendous success.  The number of 

participants doubled, and while I don’t have final numbers yet, I’m certain our proceeds increased significantly.  Perhaps the 

thing that heartens me the most is on the day of the event, hearing the laughter and spirited voices from tee to green.  So 

many of you approached me afterward to tell me what a great experience it was.  That means the world to me.  It sure seems 

like a good time was had by all. 

 

Having done two events now, we’re getting better at knowing how to prepare, and knowing what we need to do in the  

future.  We have a punch list started for next year.  Many of you made suggestions.  Please know they are noted and will get 

our attention.   

 

Marching Band is an expensive endeavor.  We need these funds to maintain the excellent program all have come to expect.  

Currently in full swing, there’s very little time left for planning, organizing, etc.  The unwavering support and countless  

volunteer hours of our Boosters made this and so many other things throughout the fall possible.  The students are aware 

and thankful.  All of these things build community, and create life-long memories for our students.  Thanks for being a part 

of that!  It’s a very cool thing! 

 

If you haven’t seen the Marching Band perform, I recommend it.  Our upcoming performances are as follows: 

 

October 12—MSBOA  Dist IV Marching Band Festival—4:45—Raven Stadium—Free admission 

October 13—Home Football Game—Game time 7:00p.m.—$5 admission to game 

October 20—Glow Show w/ Berkley High School—Raven Stadium—8:00p.m.—$5 Admission 

 

You’ll be hearing from me again as next year’s event approaches.  I hope you’ll join us again, and perhaps bring some 

friends with you.  We had 50 golfers this year!  Capacity is 72.  That’s a problem I would love to have! 

 

Again, thanks so much and very best wishes. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

David Jensen – Director 
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